Webber's Weekly





NEWSLETTER



Message from Mrs Barnett

Dear Families,

What a wonderful but mighty hot week we have had! I would like to take a moment to commend both the children and staff for coping so brilliantly in the heat. Your support in providing water bottles, sun hats, and sun cream has been invaluable in helping to keep everyone cool and safe under the sun, and for that, I extend my heartfelt thanks to all of you.

As we approach the end of the academic year, I appreciate that there has been a fair amount of information concerning changes in staffing for the upcoming year. This is a time of transition, and I have endeavoured to outline as much detail as possible in my correspondence with you. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. In the early part of the Autumn term, I will organise 'meet and greet' opportunities, which will allow parents and carers to meet our new staff members.

I am also aware that our Year 6 pupils and parents may be eager to receive the SATs results. I wish to reassure you that these results, along with the Good Level of Development (GLD), Phonics Screening Check, and Multiplication Check, will be shared alongside the children's reports next week. This will provide an opportunity to celebrate all of the children's learning and achievements together.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend enjoyed in the splendid sunshine.

Kindest regards

Mrs Barnett





News from Class I

Class one have been producing some amazing work this week!
We have moved on from character descriptions in English and have started our bee topic in recounts from personal experience!
We have been emersing ourselves into our DT topic, making moving pictures and exploring traditional tales, as well as exploring outside as much as possible!

We are really looking forward to the trip in Monday!



News from Class 2

Class 2 have been exploring symmetry and bar charts this week, and have been collecting data which they have presented clearly and accurately. We enjoyed our last cricket coaching session on Tuesday with Mr. Brown and are incredibly grateful to him for selecting our school to be part of the scheme. We have learned many skills and participated enthusiastically and respectfully. It was lovely to welcome him back into school over the last few weeks. We have been exploring different ways to keep cool during these last few days and this afternoon took our learning outside into the shade, where we created some vivid and imaginative representations of "Heatwave" We said farewell to Mrs Cosh and send her our love and best wishes for her upcoming retirement. We will miss her and are grateful for her many years of

delicious meals.



Class 3 News

Despite the heat, Class 3 has been absolutely amazing this week! Their focus and enthusiasm for learning never wavered, and we're so proud of the effort they've shown in every lesson.

In science, we explored forces by creating our own gears using cardboard. Even when things didn't go quite to plan, the independent thinking and perseverance shown were incredible—true scientists in the making! Meanwhile, Year 6 took on the challenge of hosting a fantastic bake sale—and what a success it was! From cupcakes to cookies, everything was made and sold with energy and purpose, raising valuable funds for their upcoming enterprise trip. Well done, Year 6!



Mrs Cosh!

Today, we held a special celebration and farewell Worship for Mrs Cosh, who will soon retire. While we are excited for this new chapter in her life, we will certainly miss her presence.

Mrs Cosh has been a vital part of our school community, positively impacting the lives of many children. Her dedication and passion for nurturing our students will be remembered fondly.



